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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 9:19 AM
To: 'Christine Kirkland'
Subject: RE: Increase in Electric bill-Gulf Power, Docket # 160186

Good morning Mr. Kirkland, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Christine Kirkland [mailto:ckirk@knology.net]  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:34 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: Increase in Electric bill-Gulf Power, Docket # 160186 
 
My name & address is: 
 
Christine Kirkland 
1025 W. 19th St., #14-B 
Panama City, FL 32405 
 
Docket #160186 
 
I live on a limited income and I’m 76 years old.  Please do not burden me with another increase in my electric bill.  I 
appreciate this opportunity to voice my problem to you. 
 
Thank you and God bless you. 
Christine Kirkland 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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